

Doug Epperhart
President

Dean Pentcheff
Vice President

Shannon Ross
Secretary

Louis Dominguez
Treasurer

September 5, 2018

Re: Cabrillo Beach Handicapped Parking

Dear Representatives:

At the August 20, 2018 Coastal San Pedro Neighborhood Council meeting, the Board approved the following resolution related to Cabrillo Beach parking:

Be it resolved, the Coastal San Pedro Neighborhood Council urges the City of Los Angeles to make handicapped parking at Cabrillo Beach free of charge.

If you have any questions, please email us at cspnclive@gmail.com.

Sincerely,

Doug Epperhart

President

Touglas Epperhart

On behalf of the Coastal San Pedro Neighborhood Council Board

